
                                                                                

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT: TRAFFIC UPDATE 

Edgewater Drive Phase 2 Improvements 

 

 

PORT CHARLOTTE, Fla. (April 15, 2015) – Edgewater Drive is closing on the west side of Lake 

View Boulevard from Monday, April 20 at 8 a.m. through Friday, April 24 at 4 p.m. for storm sewer 

installation.   

The Spring Lake Park boat ramp will remain accessible. Traffic will be detoured from Edgewater Drive 

via Webster Avenue and Altoona Street. 

More information about GoEP2 is available at www.GoEP2.com. Questions can be directed to 

Info@GoEP2.com or by calling 941-62-GO-EP2 (941-624-6372). 
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Contact: Kara Minoui, Gravina, Smith, Matte & Arnold Marketing and PR, 239-275-5758 

KaraM@GSMA.pro 
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